AGENDA ITEM #

GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOLS
District Business Office

TO: Dr. Mike Riggle

FROM: Kimberly L. Ptak

DATE: JUNE 10, 2013

RE: DISCUSSION/ACTION: TRAFFIC SIGNAL BID RESULTS
Recommendation

It is recommended that the Board of Education award a contract to City Lights in the amount of
$32,0409.

Background
At the March 18, 2013 board meeting, the Board approved the paving work associated with

creating a three lane egress from the main entrance at GBS onto Pfingsten Ave. This work
includes widening the lanes and reducing the island. The contract was awarded to Superior
Paving at a price of $20,500.

We told the Board IDOT was still reviewing the requirements for work on the traffic light which
we expected to include updating all existing bulbs to LED lights and adding pedestrian cross
counters and push buttons. We expected this work to cost $50k-$60k. Bids were opened on
Monday June 3, 2013 and the low bid was City Lights in the amount of $32,049. Grant
opportunities are being explored.

Bid Results

City Lights $32,049
Hecker & Company $39,873
Home Towne Electric $124,379

Estimate $50,000 - $60,000



